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5. Member Blanchard briefed the board on a Texas ruling that would discontinue issuing licensed to polygraph examiners, recognizing that some Texas examiners may want to become licensed in Louisiana to maintain the credential.  This matter was openly discussed along with the proposed fee of one hundred dollars. Member Carroll made a motion to accept Texas applications of currently licensed examiners for the fee of one hundred dollars. This motion was amended by Chairman Ducote extending the fee to all out of state licenses in order to standardize the fee and more closely follow the letter of the Louisiana Polygraph Law.  The Matter was voted on and unanimously passed.





6. The Board then moved on to the final interview of Intern Cleven J, Renondet #643 of St. John Sheriff’s Office.  Intern Renondet was sponsored by Examiner Will Stelly.


Intern Renondet scored 74% on his written exam and was scored an 86% on his final interview. Vice Chair Zuelke made a motion to fully license Intern Renondet This was seconded by Member Bowden was voted and passed.





6. Members discussed the venue for future meetings, Chairman Ducote offered La. State Police Headquarters as an available meeting place for the foreseeable future.





7. Travel Documents were presented and paid to members.





8. Chairman Ducote called for adjournment at 12:25 PM





Sincerely


Russel Bordelon 
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